



BJ

Ben >

Been in communication with, but still waiting for final approval. We will have the capacity to hold the bear until we get that decision though

Ok. Have we offered to help them with trapping, etc? Not that they may want it, but...

Yes, we have. We aren't set up to trap independently, but have offered personnel

Conf line number for IDFG call.... (b) (5) 3:30.
Hilary calling you about it now.

Let me know if you have a quick minute at some point?